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Staffing Update – June 2025 

You will be aware that there have been some changes in staffing in our nursery.  We are also 
delighted to welcome new staff in August 2025 but will confirm details of this when we return. 

Miss Hutchison and Miss Wallace, our Senior EYOs, have moved post to another setting.  If this is 
your child’s keyworker, please don’t panic – staff are working together to make sure all children 

continue to receive high quality experiences.  We hope to share with you at the start of next week 
who new key workers are. 

We are pleased to share that Miss Fisher, Mrs Paterson and Miss Rapson will be Acting SEYOs at 
for the time being.  Miss Rapson will be Senior in the morning, and Miss Fisher in the afternoon.  Next 
week, Miss Fisher is on holiday and during this time Mrs Paterson will be Senior for the morning slot 

and Miss Rapson in the afternoon.  If you have any questions at all, please let us know. 

Miss Meikle and Miss Quigg are currently absent from work and supply staff are covering their key 
groups.  We are ensuring good communication between staff to make sure children’s needs and 

experiences are still being met. 

 

Vision, Values and Aims 

We have refreshed these and have a poster on 
display when you arrive at nursery.  We would 

appreciate your feedback and views on this.  Please 
add any comments to a post-it note to share your 

thoughts. 

Key Dates 

• Graduation Thursday 26th June 
• Fun Day Thursday 3rd July 
• (keep an eye on Seesaw for 

timings) 

 
Please remember to return the 

permission slip that went home! 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/cardendenprimaryschool/

